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May 22, 2017 

From:  Joe Harris, Director of Administration 

SCHOLARSHIP FUND.  A scholarship fund has been established to provide 

future financial support to undergraduate members of the company.  

Donations payable to L-4AA Inc. in any amount in the name of a living 

(honorarium) or deceased (memoriam) member of the company should be 

mailed to:  Darlene Williams, 1807 Felts Parkway, Fort Mill, SC 29715.  It is 

important to note the name on the remarks line of your check for which the 

donation to the scholarship fund is made.  You will receive an 

acknowledgement letter for each tax deductible donation. 

Address your comments to Darlene Williams at ncdew29715@gmail.com. 

WEBSITE.  Our own Judy Ramsey, wife of Butch Ramsey, has volunteered to 

design an L-4AA Inc. website.  While no launch date has been set, it is 

anticipated to be operational by the end of the calendar year. 

GENERAL H. HUGH SHELTON LEADERSHIP CENTER GOLF TOURNAMENT.  

Save this date – Thursday, October 12, 2017 at the Lonnie Poole Golf Course 

Address your comments to Charlie Leverett at ctleverett2@gmail.com. 

NC WWI COMMEMORATION SCHEDULE OF EVENTS. 

 June 3 – Raleigh Militaria Show via the Great War Tar Heels 

 June 13 – Unveiling of North Carolina National Guard highway marker in 

Morehead City 

 June 23/24 – WW-I events aboard the USS North Carolina battleship in 

Wilmington  

Address your comments to Charlie Leverett at ctleverett2@gmail.com. 

THE WW-I CENTENNIAL WEBSITE. This comprehensive website discusses 

numerous projects in progress around the USA and Europe. 

 
http://www.worldwar1centennial.org/index.php/national-world-war-one-museum.html 
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